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NEWLY REQUIRED PDMP DATA INFORMATION FOR CMS ANNUAL DRUG 
UTILIZATION REVIEW SURVEY FOR FEDERAL FISCAL YEAR 2024  

 

BACKGROUND 
 
The annual CMS Drug Utilization Review (DUR) Survey contains a new, required 
section of responses related to the Texas Prescription Drug Monitoring Program 
(PDMP). This year's survey is for data material from Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2023 
(Oct. 1, 2022, to Sept. 30, 2023). 

 
 
KEY DETAILS 
 
CMS now requires Medicaid to report data about prescribing providers' use of PDMPs 
before prescribing controlled substances. Texas Medicaid obtains this information from 
the Texas State Board of Pharmacy but does not have access to the PDMP data. A 
voluntary provider survey created by HHSC will assist HHSC in gathering the required 
data needed to report on Texas's PDMP usage and meet federal reporting requirements 
for the following DUR Survey question: 

1. The percentage of covered providers (as determined pursuant to a process 
established by the State) who checked the prescription drug history of a covered 
individual through a PDMP before prescribing a controlled substance to such an 
individual. 

i. How this information was obtained (through provider survey, provider 
attestation, PDMP vendor report, raw PDMP data using the median, or 
another method). 

 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 
We request your participation in the survey below by April 30, 2024. 
 
Link to survey: CMS DUR Annual Survey–Provider PDMP Survey 

 
 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2Ff94nkhPsnm&data=05%7C02%7CBrenda.Jason%40CommunityHealthChoice.org%7Ccb5fea9110324923073408dc58db0cf2%7Cc9a689896394435fafc63246457eabc1%7C0%7C0%7C638482945086066171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9rxu%2BRWagwFc2WvmM3MX565J3Rfh4h5wADAWkj2Gh9A%3D&reserved=0

